
 
B R E NT WOOD OP E N C OMP E T IT ION 30th OC T OB E R  2011 

Dear Team Managers, 
There is now a provisional timetable for the Sunday 30th on our website 
http://www.brentwoodtc.org. Any last minute updates or changes will be placed on our 
website so please do continue to check it.  
I would like to draw your attention to the following points:- 
• Entries have not been validated with BG database.  It is the responsibility of each 

club to ensure your competitors are registered with BG and that the relevant 
insurance is in force for them. 

• Unless otherwise indicated, officials are required to be available all day. It is the 
responsibility of the club to nominate a replacement if an official is unable to stay all 
day.   

• Please can team managers only 

• Groups have been merged to make the group size meaningful.  There will not be any 
finals in any grade or age group.  

report to the check in desk.  Tariff sheets will be 
available at the desk. No warm up cards will be needed. 

• Presentations will be held throughout the day once a group has been completed and 
results have been checked.  Results will then be posted in the lobby area. 

• G eorgia C ordery Trophies will be awarded for highest form scores at the end of the 
day for the highest form scores for Under 13 and Over 13.  

• Please make sure your competitors and their parents know that flash photography is 
strictly forbidden.   

• Car parking is limited.  The Town Hall in Ingrave Road can be used for overflow 
parking.  On-road parking on Middleton Hall Lane is allowed on the single yellow 
lines.  Directions to the centre are on our website 
http://www.Brentwoodtc.org/location.htm. If you are able to share transport this 
would be helpful. 

• Anyone officiating all-day can ask to be let through into the school grounds to ease 
congestion. 

• Programmes will NOT be on sale on the day but will be available on the website in 
advance. 

• DE photos and Star Leotards will be selling their wares so please come prepared. 
We will also be running a cake stall. 

• The bar will open and will be serving some hot food during the day - chips etc. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to Brentwood and wish your club and competitors a 
successful day! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Olive Law 
Competition Secretary  
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